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By Jim Morris 

 
The Judges Handbook Revision Committee has been selected to provide a mix of 
members from all Sections and Cooperating Societies.  There may be a couple more 
appointments yet this year. 
 
The existing Judges’ Handbook has been OCR scanned to provide a starting point for any 
revisions to be recommended to the AIS Board of Directors.  This was done because no 
database was found in Dr. Epperson’s personal or college records. 
 
As chairman I have received two inquiries or suggestions for handbook changes.  This 
has not been pursued yet as the emphasis to date was assembling the committee. 
 
If the AIS Board has any recommendations as to goals or guidelines I would appreciate 
receiving same in writing.  Thank you. 
 
 


